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Leavenworth VA To Hold Town Hall Meeting

(KAIR)--The Leavenworth Veterans Affairs office, part of the Eastern Kansas VA Health Care
System, will be holding a town hall style meeting Thursday evening seeking input on the quality of
care they provide.

Rudy Klopfer, Director of the VA Eastern Kansas Health Care System, says that he would like to
receive feedback from veterans and their family members about VA health care access and quality.
Each participant will be given the opportunity to ask questions and make comments about their
health care at the Dwight D. Eisenhower VA Medical Center.

The meeting will be held from 6:00-8:00 Thursday night at the Riverfront Community Center,
located at 123 S. Esplanade Street in Leavenworth.
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